
 

February 18, 2013 

 

Chairman Marvin Kleeb 

House Commerce Committee 

 

Reference: HB2027 

 

The Kansas Auctioneers Association has no opposition to HB2027 in its current form.   

 

The KAA would encourage this committee to continue to include as an exception to the 

reporting requirements of this bill the “sale of goods by auction or purchase of goods for 

resale by auction”. 

 

It is the position of our association that the failure to include “sale of goods by auction or 

purchase of goods for resale by auction” as an exemption to HB2027 would create an 

undue hardship on our members and the general public. 

 

 

 

Respectfully, 

Richard H. Garvin 

President, Kansas Auctioneers Association 


